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The Ministry of Fisheries sent Crusty Crayfish an invoice of $50,000 at the end of July which 

will decrease the business bank (closing) balance for September from -4,063 to -54,063. 

This is a huge increase of overdraft.   

 

If Chris doesn't pay this invoice his remote monitoring and installation of cameras for his 

crayfish boats will not be operating. If it doesn't operate then he could receive a big fine for 

not following regulations. 

 

To be able to afford the monitoring fee the business could cut back advertising from July to 

December from $1,500 to $500 and could save $1,000 a month, so save $6,000.  

 

Chris can spend less money on advertising by doing direct advertising and target the 

customers he wants to attract to his crayfish business. For example, he could send fliers to 

restaurants or other businesses that could be interested in buying crayfish. 

 

He could also use social media to advertise but platforms like Facebook and Instagram are 

probably not that relevant to a commercial crayfish business. 

 

The problem with reducing advertising is that sales and profit might be affected. However, 

once the effect of having to pay the $50,000 fee has passed, he will be able to start 

advertising at the same level again. 

 

 

 

 




